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Correspondence:

1.  Letter dated July 14, 2017 from Sharon K Tapia, Chief, DSOD, to David Chardavoyne, General Manager
Re:  Salinas River Diversion Dam, No. 1008.003, Monterey County of Monterey

2.  Letter dated July 14, 2017 from Sharon K Tapia, Chief, DSOD, to David Chardavoyne, General Manager
Re:  Nacimiento Dam, No. 1008.000, San Luis Obispo County

3.  Letter dated July 14, 2017 from Sharon K Tapia, Chief, DSOD, to David Chardavoyne, General Manager
Re:  San Antonio Dam, No. 1008.002, Monterey County

4.  Letter dated August 11, 2017 from Sharon K Tapia, Chief, DSOD to David Chardavoyne, General Manager
Re:  San Antonio Dam, No. 1008-2, Monterey County of Monterey

5.  Letter dated August 2017 from Sharon K Tapia, Chief, DSOD to David Chardavoyne, General Manager
Re:  Nacimiento Dam, No. 1008.000, San Luis Obispo County of Monterey

6.  Letter dated August 24, 2017 from Curtis V. Weeks, General Manager, Arroyo Seco Groundwater
Sustainability Agency to David Chardavoyne, General Manager
Re:  SGMA Data Request

7.  Letter dated August 18, 2017 from Douglas C. Crapo, Diehl & Rodewald, Attorneys at Law to Brent Buche,
Deputy General Manager
Re:  letter of intent for Lot Line Adjustment/Cullen Site, Tri Counties Club/Lake Nacimiento

8.  Letter dated July 31, 2017 from Mervyn Soares, OE/HES Manager, Chevron Power Holdings, Inc. to David
E. Chardavoyne, General Manager
Re:  Salinas River Cogeneration Company - Request for Change of Water Source Conditional Use Permit No.
PC 6898p A.P. #423-081-12

9.  Letter dated September 6, 2017 from Ray Riordan, President, California Emergency Services Association to
Howard Franklin
Re:  Chosen to receive The Exceptional Service Award from CESA Coastal Chapter.
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